
 
Welcome to Worship at First Baptist Church of Keene 

May 14, 2017 10:00 AM 
Head of the Church: Jesus Christ 

Ministers: the Congregation - Rev. Mark Ferrin, Pastor 
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
Please enter the Worship Center in silence & leave with a joyous heart! 

 
Ringing of the 1828 Revere Bell 
 
 
Prelude       Mark Polifrone  
 
 
Welcome and Announcements             Rev. Mark Ferrin 
(Pass Prayer Cards to the Ushers) 

Blessing Bowl (Place your Blessings cards on the communion table) 
Moment of Missions                                                
  

Choir Introit         “Follow the River”                 by Joseph Martin                                                                   
       
Call to Worship          
      
*Hymn “Of Women, and of Women’s Hopes We Sing” #686,blue                            
      
* Invocation, Lord’s Prayer, and Hymn of Response  
“Our Father, who art in heaven, Hallowed be thy name. Thy 
kingdom come, Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us 
this day our daily bread; And forgive us our debts, As we forgive our 
debtors And lead us not into temptation, But deliver us from evil. For 
thine is the kingdom and the power and the glory, forever.” Amen 
       * Gloria Patri (No. 35 Blue)” 
 
Children/Youth Story                     Pastor Mark                         

(Children/Older Youth leave for Sunday School after anthem) 
 
Choir Anthem   “Set Down Servant”                by Roger Emerson                                                                           
  
Prayer Requests, Pastoral Prayer, Music Response 

 
 

  
 (The Bible comes from the midst of us to be read, heard, & left open) 
Scripture Readings:  Deuteronomy 32:10-11, Luke 6:46-49       
                                                                                  #238 & #1237, pew Bible  
 
*Hymn    “Faith of Our Fathers, Mothers”                    #635, blue                              
                         
Sermon        “Who is your foundation?”                       Rev. Ferrin                                                                                        
 
Sharing of our offering 

                   Doxology **      #46 Blue       
 Praise God from whom all blessings flow: Praise Him (God), 

all creatures here below; Praise Him (God) above, ye 
heavenly Host; Praise Father (Creator), Son (Christ), and 
Holy Ghost. Amen. 

      *Prayer of Dedication 
 
*Hymn   “Who Is My Mother, Who Is My Brother?”   #486, blue                         
 
  (The Bible and its message of grace is carried into the world). 

 
*Benediction   
               (Please remain seated while listening to Postlude) 
                      
Postlude                                                         
                             All are invited for food & fellowship 
                 
GREETER:      Maddi Pinney 
USHERS:         Johnnie Gouws & Bob Hadden 
READER:                    Chris Garrecht 
FELLOWSHIP:    Florence & Johnnie Gouws 

  NURSERY:          Christian Ed 
  GODLY PLAY:          Brenda Stoeckmann 
  OLDER YOUTH:      Aly & Ian Galipeau             
                         IMIDDLE SCHOOL   )            WORSHIP     
 
 
 
 

 
 
*Please stand if you are able       **Inclusive language 
 

.WE WELCOME VISITORS IN GOD’S LOVE! 
Please sign our Guest Book in the Narthex, & take an information packet. 

Nursery Care is available for children up to age 3. Also, Children’s Bulletins 
are available on the table. Hearing Devices, Large Print Hymnals and Pew 

Cushions are available from the ushers. 



CALENDAR FOR WEEK OF May 14-20, 2017 
 

TODAY  
Worship 10:00 am, Fellowship Hour 11:00 am 

Property and Missions, Meetings 
 

Mon. – Fri.  7-5:30    Maple Avenue Preschool 
Tues.            1:30           Pastor at Woodward, vespers 
          6-9             Animaterra Women’s chorus 
Wed.            2PM          Women’s Fellowship Spring Tea 
          6:30-7:30  Yoga 
Thurs.         6-8             Cub Scouts 
Sat.              8-43           Prayer & Meditation workshop 
                                       Keene Serenity Center 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
         Office: Mon. -Thurs. 9 -12;   Pastor Tues-Thurs 9-12 
 
Happy Mother’s Day to all our mothers! 
 
Thanks to all who worked at our Spring Clean-up yesterday.  
Many hands make light work! 
 
We are so grateful that the Gouws are willing to continue setting  
up & cleaning up at our fellowship hour after worship. We still  
need other folks to continue bringing in the food they will serve. If 
you can donate something, please sign-up on  the sheets provided.  
Knowing ahead will prevent duplications. 
  
 

Worship & Arts is encouraging those wishing to provide  
flowers throughout the year, to  sign-up on the flower chart located  
on the membership board (beginning of hallway to classrooms).  
Please print all information so the bulletin will be accurate. 
 
We need folks to ring the Revere Bell before worship.  If you are 
interested, please see Pastor Mark or let the office know. 
 
Animaterra Women’s chorus will be singing during our worship  
service on May 21st. They are a local women’s a Cappella group.  
You don’t want to miss them! 
 
The Diaconate meeting will meet next Sunday, May 21st. 
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